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16th November 2021  
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
We will be holding our first parent evening of the year on Wednesday 24th November.  
 
School will be closing slightly early to accommodate this. School will close at 3pm on 
Wednesday 24th November. 
 
This will be held virtually using School Cloud which is a video call system. You will be able to 
use your phone or a laptop to access this and you will be able to book your own slot online. 
Each slot will be 5 minutes long.  
 
We have moved this from the original date to allow us to set up and trial the School Cloud 
system, apologies for any inconvenience. 
 
More information and login details will follow at the beginning of next week.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Miss Nuttall 

 
Deputy Head teacher 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:michaels-ao@st-michaels.liverpool.sch.uk
http://www.stmichaelscatholicprimary.co.uk/

